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Notice of Motion No. 20 – RUH Hopper Service

From Councillors Jeff Osborn and Helen Osborn

To consider the following motion:

“Council remains concerned with the overall manner in which the decision to cease 

funding the RUH Hopper has been handled.  A decision was made without 

consulting other agencies, such as Wiltshire Clinical Commissioning Group, the RUH 

and the local Link schemes.

Council notes growing public unease regarding this matter as evidenced by the 

increasing numbers supporting the relevant petition.

Council urges the Administration to do everything possible to ensure this invaluable 

service continues and that members and the public are regularly updated on 

progress towards this objective.”


